

## International Association of Fire Chiefs

Providing leadership for the fire and emergency services since 1873

4025 FAIR RIDGE DRIVE FAIRFAX, VA 22033-2868

> Tel: 703/273-0911 Fax: 703/273-9363 www.iafc.org

January 9, 2007

Stefanos N. Kales, MD, MPH, FACP, FACOEM Assistant Professor of Occupational Medicine & Director, Occupational & Environmental Medicine Residency Harvard School of Public Health 665 Huntington Avenue Boston, MA 02115

Re: DHS application, Predicting Cardiovascular Risk and Fitness in Firefighters

Dear Dr. Kales:

Thank you for the opportunity to review your proposed research. The International Association of Fire Chiefs is pleased to support your DHS Research and Development application, "Predicting Cardiovascular Risk and Fitness in Firefighters," to the Fire Prevention and Safety Grants Program.

Based on the fact that heart disease remains the number one line of duty killer among firefighters, your proposal is certainly a major priority among fire service health and safety issues. Your experience with this type of research and carefully thought-out methodology would certainly help you to succeed in producing influential results.

We wish you the best of luck with this proposal and continued success in your research.

Sincerely,

Garry L. Briese, CAE Executive Director